Wythenshawe Forum Nursery Lease Tender 
Wythenshawe Forum Trust would like to invite tenders for the lease of Forum Nursery, with the specific intention of the new occupier delivering high quality childcare provision from the facility. 
The Trust’s vision and ethos are founded on providing a nurturing, caring and supportive environment for those local residents, whatever their age, who use the Centre. We are committed to meeting the needs of all children and families, making no distinction between background, faith or culture. 
The Trust wishes to work with the successful Forum Nursery tenderer to develop a flexible and innovative approach to early years and childcare provision, whist also ensuring that a comprehensive and high quality service is delivered.  
The Trust will be looking for evidence in tenders to demonstrate how potential operators can meet the Trust’s objectives outlined above and in the Forum Nursery Prospectus. Operators should consider how they could bring added value to the Forum Nursery, as well as meeting statutory and funding requirements and complying with best practice in childcare provision and EYFS education.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The relevant lease tender information and application documents can be requested from Wythenshawe Forum Trust‘s Community and Partnerships Manager, Maggie Karwat at maggie.karwat@wftrust.org.
Tenders must be submitted no later than noon on Friday 31st January 2020. Any tenders received after this time will not be considered. 

